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Enfield Heights Academy Bake Sale Wednesday 2nd & Thursday 3rd April 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that Enfield Heights Academy will be holding a Bake Sale on 
Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd April to raise funds for our school. This is a fantastic 
opportunity for our school community to come together, enjoy some delicious treats, and 
support a great cause. 
 
A variety of homemade and store-bought baked goods will be available for purchase, 
including cakes, cookies, muffins, and more! We warmly welcome contributions and 
donations from parents, whether it’s a batch of your favourite homemade treats or a 
selection of shop-bought goodies. Every contribution will help make the event a success! 
 
The Bake Sale will take place at 3:20 on both days, and all proceeds will go towards 
supporting school initiatives and activities that benefit our students. 
 
If you would like to donate baked goods, please bring them to the school office on 
Wednesday 2nd April. Kindly ensure that all items are nut-free and labelled with any allergy 
information. 
 
We greatly appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you at the Bake Sale! 
Best regards, 
 
Austin Currie 
Year 6 Class teacher and Upper Phase Lead 
Enfield Heights Academy 

 
 

  


